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Phase III was due to be completed by January 1, to include the comprehensive district plan and
the professional development plans. The comprehensive plans were completed, but the
professional development plans were in process on December 10. We have been given
extended time for completion and will be completed in a couple of weeks.

We are in the process of completing the winter benchmark assessments for both buildings.
Ideally these would have been completed by the break, but that was not possible. We do know
that there are gaps and loss of learning, and we are in the process of putting together plans for
attacking the issues.

Students are back and I think everyone is thankful and grateful.


